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COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTEM Og‘ SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

21, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

8th October, 1954.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the 18th
May and subsequent correspondencé respecting
the Motorship "EL BUARO", I shall be glad to
learn when you expect to be in a position to
forward to this Office a report on form Rpt.8
giving particulars of the weights, test, etc. and
Certificate for the stream anchor which the
Owners state is now on board.

I have to add that the report forwarded with
your letter of the 1l6th August made no mention of
this matter.

A% the same time I shall be glad if you
will let me know the Owners'! intentions with
regard to this vessel being examined in drydock,
as 1% would appear from the records in this
0ffice that she has not been seen in drydock by
the Society's Surveyors since September, 1953.

Yours falithfully,

Clerk to the
Clasaification Committee.

llessrs. He M. Beausire & Co.,
Lloyd's Agents,

P.O.Box 778,

LBﬁA, Peru.
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